
Mr. Peadar MacRory 
Senior Engineer 
Donegal County Council 
Three Rivers Centre 
Lifford 
Co. Donegal 

re: Review Application in respect of Druniabodan Landfill Site a t  Kilmacrennan. CO Donegal. 

15"' September, 20 1 1 
WOO63-02 

Dear Mr. MacRory 

I am to acknowledge receipt on of documentation in respect of a review application. This letter is not 
intended and should not be construed as an acknowledgement by the Agency of a review application 
which complies with the relevant Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations. The Agency will 
examine the documentation for compliance with the Regulations and you will be contacted in  due course. 

As you are aware the Agency has a policy of openness and transparency in regard to access to 
information relating to all licence applications. I n  this regard all documentation relating to your 
application and associated correspondence, including any acknowledgements, notifications. third party 
submissions and objections. are available to view on the Agency website at \vw\v.epa.ie. 

Your application has been assigned the following rcference number: WOO63-02 and this should be used 
at all times when communicating with the Agency. Please direct any correspondence in relation to this 
application to A(1ri1iiii~ti.~ition, Office, of Clinititc.. Liciwing C% Resoirr-ce Use. Ei~i~ir.or~iii~~rit trl  Protection 
Agenq., P. 0. Bo.\- 3000, Jolin.sto\tw Ccistlc Estcite, Coirriti. Iti.\-for.rl quoting Register No. W00h3-02. 

Yours sincerely. 

Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


